
MENTAL HEALTH VOICES 
FROM AFRICA. EXPERIENCES 
AND LESSONS LEARNED.

International Conference on Mental Health and Psychosocial Needs                                            
in francophone countries of Sub-Saharan Africa

Online, 14-15 June 2021, 13:45-17:30 (UTC+1)

Do you work in the field of mental health in a francophone 
country of Sub-Saharan Africa? Be-cause health invites you to 
discuss and reflect with other people working in the field. For two 
half days, mental health workers, user associations and health 
policy makers in Sub-Saharan countries will share their practices 
and the challenges they face.

Participation is free but registration is obligatory. 

Click here for the programme and to register 
at the latest by 10 June 2021.
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